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NOTICE: This email message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain privileged and confidential
information, and information that is protected by, and proprietary to, Parsons Corporation,
and is intended
solely for the use of the addressee for the specific purpose set forth in this communication. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution,
copying, or other
use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited, and you should delete this
message and all copies and backups thereof. The recipient may not further distribute or use any of the
information contained herein without the express written authorization
of the sender. If you have received this
message in error, or if you have any questions regarding the use of the proprietary information contained
therein, please contact the sender of this message immediately, and the sender will provide you with further
instructions.



-----Original Message-----
From: Morse, Bob [mailto:Morse.Bob@epa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 12:16 PM
To: Moore, James T CIV USARMY CENAN (USA) <James.T.Moore@usace.army mil>
Cc: Pocze, Doug <Pocze.Doug@epa.gov>; Melissa.Sweet@dec.ny.gov
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Seneca Ash Landfill OU draft Annual Report and Year 12 Review

Jim,

EPA has reviewed the Seneca Ash Landfill OU draft Annual Report and Year 12 Review.

EPA has no comments on the report.

Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you.

Bob

Bob Morse

Remedial Project Manager

USEPA Region 2

Superfund and Emergency Management Division
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